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Nobel Prize Laureate Aung San Suu Kyi will be the keynote speaker at the Ri Peace 

Forum in Honolulu in January 2013! Please see the press release below. 

 

This is a great reason to come to the Peace Forum at the beautiful Hawai'i Conven-

tion Center from January 25-27, 2013. You can register on the Peace Forum website 
at www.peaceforumhawaii.org. or www.rotaryd5000.org . 

Our final meeting for the year 2012 

was held on the 18th of December 

with our next scheduled meeting the 

7th of January 2013. We were blessed 

to have the sister club contingent 

from the Kyoto South Club from 

Japan which featured the President 

M.S. Nakamura, Sister Club Vice 

Chairman Mr. Koichi Kinoshita and 

Mark Halverson of Maui as the con-

tact person. They are wanting to establish a sister club relationship in Hawaii. 

Currently they have 4 sister clubs, 2 in Japan, 2 in Thailand and 1 in China. 

Basically the Sister Club is a fellowship relation with each club stated to satisfy  

the 5 rules of Rotary. Sister Clubs are socially oriented club to build Interna-

tional relationships between clubs. All of their service club project they partici-

pate in are set by the district rather than the individual clubs. They are currently 

working on a beautification project in Okinawa, replacing damaged coral. Each 

year they get a new assignment. They have also invited all club members to 

participate in their 50th anniversary later this year.  

In other happenings, Pres. Nick outlined our accomplishments for the year 

since July through Thanksgiving day. Rotary Gives Thanks in Waianae, Henry 

DeButts Girls Court project . 

We still need Sponsors, donations and good vibes for our Duck Dash in July. 

Our meeting on January 15th will feature Donna Fouts  outlining the process 

for a successful Duck Dash. We will also have the Main Sponsor from 

McDonalds, Manager Glen Waki as well as Hawaii Kai High Sports Depart-

ment and Rich Miano head coach who will be assisting.  

Need volunteers to interview 

potential scholarship recipi-

ents . 

 

Mark January 15th as the big 

kickoff of our Duck Dash 

 

Peace Conference coming on 

the 25 - 27 of this month. If 

you have not watched the 

video of Keynote speaker 

Aung San Suu Kyi with the 

link below you will be 

amazed at what she has gone 

through. 

http://www.peaceforumhawaii.org
http://www.rotaryd5000.org/
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Omiagi from Japan 

Christmas Party with food and fun for all 


